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Year Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 3 

 
Numbers 0-10 

Si/No 
Greetings- asking and 
saying how you are 

 
Ask for and give name 
Ask for and state age 
Christmas lessons- join 

in singing Spanish 
carols, look at the 
differences in how 

Christmas is celebrated 

 
Colours 

Names of fruit/food 

 
Easter lessons- 

vocabulary related to 
Spring time, 

Performing a finger 
rhyme using new 

vocabulary 
Introduce weather 

conditions 
 

 
Letter sounds – c, z 
and letter string ie 

Use knowledge of sound 
patterns to devise a 

short ‘rap’ 

 
Days of the Week 
Months of the Year 

Year 4 

 
Revision of numbers  

0-10, introduce 
numbers to 20 and 

beyond 
Revision of asking and 

giving name 
Ask for and state age 
Classroom instructions 

 
Revise Colours 

Using names of food 
and fruit in 
conversation 

Christmas lessons- 
writing a letter to The 

Three Kings and 
performing sections of 

a Nativity play 
 
 

 
Using Days of the week 
and months of the year 

in conversation 

 
Easter Lessons- 

developing 
understanding of 

Spanish traditions and 
customs across regions 

of Spain 
Weather conditions 

 
Introduction to parts of 

the body 
Adjectives 

 
Animals 

Listening to and 
following short stories 



Year 5 

 
Revise numbers to 20 

and beyond 
Revise greetings and 

asking for and giving 
age 

Revise colours 
Revise names of food 

and fruits 

 
Christmas Lessons- 

Join in singing a lively 
authentic Spanish song 
Write simple words and 
phrases using a model 

 
Parts of the body 
Asking for Spanish 

translation 

 
Zoo animals 

Introduce some letters of 
the alphabet and 

introduction of vowels 

 
Verb – ser (to be) 

Es – he/she is 
Quantifi ers: bastante, 

muy 
Adjectives: revision – 

grande, pequeño,+ 
feroz, simpático, 

divertido 
 

 
Introduction to members 

of the family 
Possessive adjective- mi 

 

Year 6 

 
Revise numbers to 20 

and beyond 
Revise greetings and 

asking for and giving 
age 

Revise colours 
Revise names of food 

and fruits 
Revise parts of the body 

Revise names of 
animals 

 
Christmas Lessons-  

Participate in a drama 
in Spanish and 

memorise and recite a 
short, spoken sentence 

Play a game in groups, 
communicating with 

friends 
in Spanish 

Know about aspects of 
everyday life in Spain 
and make comparisons 

with their own 
traditions 

 

 
Letters of the alphabet 

and vowels 
Revise- Verb – ser (to 

be) 
Es – he/she is 

Quantifi ers: bastante, 
muy 

Adjectives: revision – 

grande, pequeño,+ 
feroz, simpático, 

divertido 

 
Asking questions about 

family members 
Introduction to pets 

 
Hobbies and Transport 

Word classes 

 
Following an interview 

between two people 
Clothes items for 
packing a suitcase 

 


